
February 22,2022 

Mizuho Marubeni Leasing Corporation 

 

 

Announcement of Change of President & CEO 

 

Mizuho Marubeni Leasing Corporation hereby announces the following change in President & 

CEO, decided at the Board of Directors meeting held today. 

This change will be resolved at the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders scheduled for 

March 31, 2022, and at the Board of Directors meeting scheduled for April 1, 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

【For Inquiries】  

Mizuho Marubeni Leasing Corporation 

Corporate Planning Department: Phone +81-3-3222-9378 

Name Effective as of April 1, 2022 Current 

Nobuhiro Yabe President & CEO 

Marubeni Corporation 

 Senior Managing 

Executive Officer 

Mitsuru Akiyoshi Senior Adviser President & CEO 


